Dilly Deblase

From: Tim Carroll <townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov>

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 5:13 PM

To: Marie L (marie.chilmarkselectboard@gmail.com); James Malkin (jimmalkin@gmail.com);
Bill Rossi (bill.rossi@compass.com)

Cc: Assistant Exec Sec; Linda Coutinho; Janet Weidner (jweidner@mitre.org)

Subject: FW: Chilmark Preschool Site Proposal

Attachments: CPS - Site Diagram_01.png

Tim Carroll

Town Administrator
Town of Chilmark
508-645-2101 0 508-627-0034 M 508-645-2110 F

Pursuant to the Open Meeting Law, please refrain from REPLY ALL if it might be construed as deliberation between a quorum of any public body.

From: Alicia Knight <aliciafknight@gmail.com>

Sent: Friday, July 21, 2023 12:11 PM

To: townadministrator@chilmarkma.gov; Robert Lionette <rlionette@gmail.com>; Susan Stevens
<sstevens@mvyps.org>

Cc: Deborah Zetterberg <dzetterbergl @comcast.net>; Rebekah Thomson <rebekahjthomson@gmail.com>; Anja CPS
<director@chilmarkpreschool.com>; Jessica Mason <jessicammason@me.com>; reid vise.net <reid@vlse.net>; Joshua
Gothard <josh@musicstreetco.com>

Subject: Chilmark Preschool Site Proposal

Chilmark Town Administrator and Select Board, Robert Lionette and Susan Stevens,

The Chilmark Preschool Board of Directors and other members of the community are collaborating on the new
preschool building project. Here is an update.

Reid Silva is our engineer and is advising us on the best location for the new preschool and other matters
pertaining to the site. After much consideration, the best location is the PINK rectangle perpendicular to the
tennis courts, see attachment. We would like him to clear and stake the property line so that we can draft our
plans, subject to your approval.

Josh Gothard of Music Street Architects is working with us to design a school that is green, in keeping with the
school campus and compliant with early childhood regulations and other codes.

TIM, PLEASE SHARE THIS INFORMATION WITH THE SELECT BOARD TO GRANT US THE
PERMISSION TO MOVE FORWARD WITH CLEARING AND STAKING THE PROPERTY LINE.

After that is done we will be able to move forward with a building design. Upon completion, this design will be
shared with the Select Board, School Committee, Principal Stevens and ultimately the Town of Chilmark for a
vote.

Thank you for your support of this exciting project! We look forward to hearing back from you at your earliest
convenience.
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Best,
Alicia Knight
Chilmark Preschool Board Member



